
Leadership Programme for Black and Ethnic Minority Nurses in Social Care- Applications Now Open

The Florence Nightingale Foundation in partnership with Deborah Sturdy, Chief Nurse for Social Care in the 

Department for Health and Social Care, are pleased to offer an exceptional and transformational leadership 

development opportunity. The six month programme is open to nurses from black and ethnic minority 

backgrounds working in social care organisations across England who have at least three years post registration 

experience. 

This programme offers a supportive learning space for nurses to develop their leadership identity, capacity, and 

capability, enabling their influence on organisational and patient health outcomes. It is designed to provide a 

supportive learning space to develop leadership identity, capacity, and capability to influence organisational and 

patient outcomes. Application are now open until 15 September. Please follow this link for more information.

https://florence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk/academy/leadership-development/leadership-programmes/current-programmes/a-leadership-programme-for-nurses-working-in-social-care-from-ethnic-minority-backgrounds%ef%bf%bc/


From ‘Assurance’ to ‘Improvement’- A Guide to 

Practical Quality Improvement

When: Monday 05 September 1:00-4:00 via Microsoft Teams

Alongside The Improvement Academy and North Yorkshire County 

Council, we have arranged a session that is open to any interested 

members of staff from across the care sector as a guide to practical 

quality improvement within your service. The session can also be used to 

count towards CPD and revalidation. For further information and to book 

your place- please contact sam.varo@nhs.net

mailto:sam.varo@nhs.net

